
 
From: Planning <Planning@broads-authority.gov.uk>  
Sent: 03 December 2021 15:56 
To: Sunnica Energy Farm <Sunnica@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: EN010106 - Sunnica Energy Farm 
  
Dear Michele Gregory 
  
Following on from your letter dated 19 November 2021 the Broads Authority is of the opinion that the 
consultation has been adequate. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Planning Services 
  
Broads Authority  
Yare House, 62-64 Thorpe Road, Norwich NR1 1RY 
  
The planning team has an agile working pattern.  We encourage you to use email as it will enable your 
enquiry to be dealt with more quickly. 
  
  

 

   
 

 

  

 

If you have received this email in error, please delete it immediately and notify the sender. This email may contain confidential 
information and may be legally privileged or prohibited from disclosure and unauthorised use. If you are not the intended 
recipient, you must not copy, distribute or rely on it. 

As email is not a 100% secure communications medium we advise you to check that messages and attachments are virus-free 
before opening them. We cannot accept liability for any damage that you sustain as a result of software viruses. We reserve the 
right to read and monitor any email or attachment entering or leaving our systems without prior notice. Opinions expressed in 
this email are not necessarily endorsed by the Broads Authority unless otherwise specifically stated. 

  

 

Scanned by iCritical. 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.visitthebroads.co.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ccaseadministration%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C145882e962314a63d43508d9b8a5d097%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C637743844568466738%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=vZ5AGsaQ1pzHqvEn6oqcOT9dqgfulkqMy1zt0Y3Mxe8%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwatermillsandmarshes.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ccaseadministration%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C145882e962314a63d43508d9b8a5d097%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C637743844568476693%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=81BVCkMDhfVm9T1y3oH%2Fh80tFidKaI8MSVcRxUaIJbw%3D&reserved=0


 

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and 
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email 
and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to 
anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete 
this email from your system. 

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, 
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. 
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It 
accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the 
responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks. 

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or 
policies of the Inspectorate. 
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